BIJU PATNAIK UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, ODISHA
ROURKELA

No. BPUT/20039
Dated March 11, 2017

NOTICE

The interview for the post of Director Examination, BPUT, which was
scheduled on 06.01.2017, has now been re-scheduled to 29.03.2017

(Wednesday) at 12.00 noon at BPUT, Chhend, Rourkela.

The eligible candidates are advised to attend the interview in the aforesaid

date and time positively. No TA/DA shall be paid for attending the interview.
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